
     May 2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

   Communion 

2 3 4  

   Spring UMW 
 Salad Luncheon  
    12:00 Noon 

5 

Adult Bible Study 
      10:00 A.M. 

6 7 

8 

  

Mother’s Day 

9 10 11 

Prairie Village Bible 
Study  11:00 A.M. 

12 

Adult Bible Study 
     10:00 A.M. 

13 14 

15 

   Adm Co Mtg  
  following church  
   Service      

16 17 18 

Prairie Village Bible 
Study   11:00 A.M. 

19 

Adult Bible Study 
    10:00 A.M. 

20 21 

22 23 
ssumc Bible School 

   8:30—11:30 A.M. 

24 

SSUMC Bible School                     
8:30-11:30 A.M. 

25 

SSUMC Bible School  
  8:30—11:30 A.M. 

26 

SSUMC Bible School 
  8:30—11:30 A.M. 

27 

SSUMC Bible School 
  8:30—11:30 A.M. 

28 

29 30 

 

31     

Sharon Springs United Methodist Church 

Pastor Galen Crippen 

520 W. 6th Ave., PO Box 339 

Sharon Springs, KS 67758 



 

SERVICE COMMITTEE FOR MAY 

(Funeral, Wedding and Church Dinners)  

Debra Fischer, Chairman 

Aften Gardner 

Romana Zortman 

Becky Poe 

Zoey Gardner 

Kriss Wahlmeier 

Peggy Hennick 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MAY 4th  Spring Salad Luncheon 

at 12:00 P.M. for Women of  

Wallace County 

May 23—27    Bible School 

at SSUMC from 8:30 to 11:30! 

Senior Recognition Supper 

On May 24, 2022, the United Methodist Women honored the 2022 Senior class of Wallace 

County High School with a fabulous supper. The class chosen menu was smothered steak, 

mashed potatoes and gravy, and creamed corn. A salad bar was also offered along with a 

delicious chocolate pudding dessert. Pastor Galen Crippen offered the invocation. Grady 

Hammer, a 2017 graduate of Wallace County High School shared some college and life tips. 

Good luck Seniors!  



 

HOLY WEEK SERVICES HELD AT THE 

SHARON SPRINGS SENIOR CENTER. 

Pastor’s Page 

May 2022 

 

Bible verse for this month: Mark 12:30-31: and you shall love the Lord your God with all your heart, with all 

your mind, with all your soul, and with all your strength. This is the first commandment. And the second, like 

it, is this: you shall love your neighbor as yourself. There is no other commandment greater than these. 

 

It is hard to believe that the school is about over for the year. As our kids get out for the summer please con-

sider sending them to our Vacation Bible School May 23-27. Our kids still need to hear God’s word during the 

summer months. Watch for the registration forms to be out soon. 

 

We are continuing to put our services on Facebook Live through the summer months so that if you are busy 

during our church service you can still go to our Facebook page and watch it later that evening or when you 

have time. This will keep you up with what is going on this summer. 

 

Church is still important during the summer, as God still wants to use us to accomplish what needs to be 

done. I pray that you all have a fantastic summer and you will take God with you. 

 

God’s blessings, 

Pastor Galen 



The Sharon Springs United Methodist Church Wesley choir presented their spring program on April 24, 

2022.  

 

The program began with several Nursery and Kindergarten students singing songs. Next on the program, 

five different skits were performed. Skits were; The Last Shall Be First (2nd Grade), A Very Special Offer 

(3rd grade girls), They Went Thataway (3rd grade boys and 4th grade), Father’s Day is a Special Day (1st 

grade), and what Mother’s Day Means (Kindergarten).  

 

Following the skits the entire choir performed the Musical “Star Quest; Search for Stolen Scriptures”. 

The large audience enjoyed the songs and story. A music video, “How Can it Be”, made by the students 

and produced by Brenda Tropf was a highlight.  


